
ORVW Rally August 11 – 14, 2017  

Twin Rivers Vacation Park, Roseburg, OR 

 

What a great time the Oregon Chapter had at Twin Rivers 

Vacation Park along the Umpqua River near Roseburg 

OR.  The weather was perfect and we had a great turnout 

with about 35 ladies with new members and day visitors as 

well as new canine friends. 

 

Friday evening began with the traditional finger food 

potluck.  The evening was spent visiting, playing games, 

lounging and walking the beautiful park. Our usual puzzle makers had to forego a puzzle this 

time due to lack of space. 

 

Saturday we were up bright and 

early for breakfast in the clubhouse 

followed by a trip to Wildlife Safari 

with our own Beckey Beckey, a 

docent there, giving us a personal 

guided bus tour through the park 

with great stories.  Those who didn’t 

go took advantage of the other 

activities available in this beautiful 

area.   

 

 

Saturday evening we met for a scrumptious 

potluck followed by a lively meeting outside 

on the lawn.  Then more games and fun. 

 

Sunday morning we again met in the 

clubhouse for breakfast.  After finding the 

champagne, we took off to christen and tour 

five rigs.   

 

 

In the afternoon some met for an activity of making postcards to 

send to those who were missing all the fun.  Many enjoyed 

hiking and other area activities.  Since we were a large group we 

split up for dinner at two favorite restaurants in Roseburg, The 

Rodeo and McMenamins.  

 

Sunday evening once again found pretty much the “usuals” 

playing Square Nine in the clubhouse while others just enjoyed 

the evening, visiting by their rigs. 

 


